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36/1/4/1/201700274
NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

FOR WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION 2429

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 18 AUGUST 2017
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 28-2017)

2429. Mr M G P Lekota (Cope) to ask the Minister of Police: 

Whether action has been taken regarding a certain official (name and details furnished), whom it is alleged has a corrupt relationship with a supplier of emergency lights and related products to numerous units and divisions of the SA Police Service (details furnished); if not, why not; if so, (a) what action has been taken and (b) what are the further relevant details? 
NW2678E
REPLY:

Yes, action has been taken.

(a) The matter is being dealt with internally. The Acting National Head:  Directorate for Priority Crime Investigation (DPCI), has also been requested to conduct an investigation.

(b) There are no further, relevant details.
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